
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 

 

16th January 2019. 
Important Update 

 
Regional Football Competition at Gosforth Academy 30th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Thank you to everyone who has confirmed that their child can travel to the football competition at 
Gosforth Academy. 
 
 
Many thanks to so many of you who have helped us save costs and offered to transport children 
home after the match ( around 5.30 p.m.) 
 
We have decided to take up this offer so that there will be bus transport provided to the 
competition only . 
 
Please could you arrange with one of the following people who has kindly offered to transport 
children home? 
Susie Hardie (Barney) 
Louise Hodgson (Ella) 
Liz Knox (Harry) 
Emma Manners (Charlie) 
Louise Coats (Sam Hodson) 
 
 
Once you have done this if you could let me know who they are travelling home with so that I can 
dismiss them safely at the end of what proves to be a very exciting competition. ( no other schools 
from North or East Northumberland Schools are playing!) 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
 
 


